
 
 

Agoda "Gold Circle Award 2020" Awarded  

Thank you very much for your continued patronage of Naha West Inn.  

We are pleased to announce that we have received the Agoda Gold Circle Award 2020.  

The Agoda Gold Circle Award is a prestigious award that places a property in the top 1% of 

Agoda properties and is based on customer reviews, pricing, use of promotions, a deep 

understanding of industry trends, and a commitment to providing a great customer 

experience.  

This is the second time we have received this award, and we would like to thank all our 

customers for their continued support. 

We will continue to do our best to live up to your expectations with our hospitality. 

We look forward to your continued patronage. 

Naha West Inn General Manager 


